
Good Morning, 

See this week's schedule: November 25th Schedule - Happy Thanksgiving  

Mr. Wiese sent out information about the December 6th Bucks game as well on Friday. Students 
who want to ride a fan bus need to sign up in the office by Monday, Dec. 2nd. The bus will leave at 
7:30 am on Dec. 6th. If students plan to go to the Potosi game in Milwaukee and not use school 
transportation, they can use a parent request day if they still have one to use. The absence will be 
documented excused as a parent request only if the student has their allotted days left. If they are 
out of parent request days, it will be an unexcused absence. If students ride the fan bus, they will be 
counted in attendance as a field trip day. Refer to Mr. Wiese's email for the full list of details outside 
of this clarification on attendance.  

The State released the School District Report Cards for all schools in the state. The Republican 
Journal had a nice article in their newspaper last week that explained a lot of good information. We 
are proud to be the only district in Lafayette County that showed improvement this year as 
compared to last year.  

Have a great week and enjoy the Thanksgiving Break! 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/q1C97q2xkGksIJq_igr6jw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpJbvUP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPUM0UXZEYU15eTR3Jm1hbD1hYWU4Y2NlNTEzNGUyYTZhMzlmNjU2YzliNjIxZDQ4OTcyMjk3MDFlNGYwOTAxZmZiZTU4MDkwMjFjNTBjN2RjVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpnP1SIRGemfxydUhlzY2htaWR0QGJlbG1vbnQuazEyLndpLnVzWAQAAAAB

